
  Upcoming Events 
 

11/12-11/15 – Read-O-Rama 

11/15 – 1
st

 Grade Museum Night  (5-6:30) 
11/21-11/23 - NO School – Thanksgiving Break 

12/4 – Storybook Christmas 

12/13 – Classroom Christmas Party 
12/14 – The Grinch Movie     (Early Release 12:00) 

12/17-1/2/2019 – Winter Break 

View  
A Peek at Our Week 

on the back of this 

newsletter 
 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

     

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

  

 

    

 

  

 

 

 

     

 

  

  

                                                                                 

   

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Homework 
Beginning this week, children will have 
handwriting homework. A homework packet 
will be sent home weekly on Monday for your 
child to practice correctly and neatly forming 
letters and numerals. We have been trying to 
integrate this into daily work, but there has 
not been much change in proper formation 
and neatness. The additional help is greatly 
   appreciated. 

 

 

 

Cooler Weather Recess 
 

     I know that many children 
do not like to wear coats, but 
as the cold weather appears 
to have arrived, I want to  
encourage you to send  
a coat for outdoor  
recess.  
 

    We will go outside, if only 
for a few minutes, in 
cooler temperatures.    

40 degrees or above is my general rule. 

View this newsletter and other school related information at:    http://jewellsfirsties.weebly.com 

 

Words cannot express the gratitude we have 

for all the help in making our Fall Celebration 

a tremendous success!   
 

I realize that we did not ask for assistance 

from everyone for this particular event, but  

rest assured, will with other future events.  
 

With the high level of participation from ALL 

of you this year, we will more than likely not 

need everyone to send or volunteer for every 

event.  
 

Simply put, we appreciate EACH and EVERY 

parent and child in our class!  Y’all are 

GREAT! 

11/8 – NO Snacks Needed  
We have snacks that we needed to use up before they become out 

dated. 

11/12 – Mallory, Aiden, Jacob, Maddox & Gabby 

11/19 – Cami & Easton 

11/26 – Tag, Joshua W., Karson, Julia & Joshua C. 

I’d like to thank you for individually bagging snacks!  

Instructional time does not permit me to divvy the snacks to 

the children individually, so making sure ALL snacks are 

pre-packaged either from the store or home really helps us!   
 

By doing it this way, the kiddos can come by the snack basket 

to self-select a snack and get right to work.  

(BIG time saver – THANK YOU) 

 

 

http://jewellsfirsties.weebly.com/

